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HO/ 15 - August
Dear Bro Secretary,  
Information for Lodge Secretaries

Annual Meeting

We have received replies from less than a third of Lodge to my request for confirmation that Masters and Wardens are attending the Provincial Meeting on 23rd September.  If you have not yet replied please do so as soon as possible, to enable us to allocate sufficient seats in the Temple.

Adelphi 2
Despite the assurances of those at Grand Lodge, the move to Adelphi 2 has been far from smooth.  Fewer than half of the personnel at Fleet House have been given access to the system and hence they cannot perform a number of their routine tasks.  We hope that these problems will have been overcome by the start of the new season in September and normal service will be resumed, if it is not, please be patient.
SECOND RISING
Annual Meeting of Provincial Grand Lodge
Please advise Brethren who wish to dine at the Grand Connaught Rooms of the need to book promptly, spaces are still available and can be booked by sending completed applications (available on www.pglherts.org Province/Downloads) to Tony Nutley at Fleet House provgsuptwks@pglherts.org 

Regalia Service
The Fleet House Regalia Service will again be open for business on Thursday evening’s 1700-2000hrs and Saturday mornings 0900-1200hrs during September, prior to the Provincial Meeting. 
THIRD RISING
Liberator Memorial
The Hertfordshire Lodge of the Legion No. 9827 organises an annual remembrance service for the ten American airman who sacrificed their lives on 12th August 1944 by diverting their stricken B-24 Liberator bomber from crashing into the town of Cheshunt, Hertfordshire - thereby avoiding a catastrophic disaster. 

The event will take place at Saturday, 31st October 2015 (10.15am for 10.30am), at St Mary's School, Lieutenant Ellis Way, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire.  The service will be followed by a reception at Halsey Masonic Centre, Turners Hill, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire EN8 8NJ.
Connaught Club

Please see the attached letter and poster, advising of a meeting of the Connaught Club on 24th October 2015, to which members of other ‘Light Blue’ clubs are invited.
Sincerely and fraternally

Hugh Oram
Distribution:  Lodge Secretaries:

cc:

Provincial Grand Master, Deputy Provincial Grand Master, Assistant Provincial Grand Masters, Provincial Senior Grand Warden, Provincial Junior Grand Warden, Provincial Grand Director of Ceremonies, Provincial Grand Almoner, Provincial Grand Charity Steward.
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